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Notice of UIBE Campus Adopting Close Management During the
2019-nCoV Epidemic Period

EEXME A, HKA14F! Dear students:

ARBRGEFRERAEFZE, REEARHARS FREDIZH, XIE5
R AK¥RIEE 2020 1 A 30 HERRELEHAXNER, K LA ATEE,
WA e A& EFFERERNLAFAE AW T: In order to effectively
prevent and control the outbreak of new coronavirus and ensure that
teachers and students can smoothly pass the epidemic period, UIBE campus
has adopted the close management from Zero o’ clock, January 30, 2020.
The time to 1ift the school closure will be notified later. Here are some

issues that you need to pay attention to during the closure period:
. ARIEEA RS, FABRKEFFVMAEFRATERED, TERW
E & . In order to ensure your own safety, please pay close attention to

the notice of permission to return and do not return to school ahead of
schedule.

2. EREFNTHRETFHAXERH AKX EENE, HEAEFHRMETU
T L 4E: Students should strictly abide by the relevant management
regulations during the closure period and cooperate with the school with
the following work:

DEATHEE R RAE A B & 422 3 7 8 2 31 6 A& =1 B\ GEHF;Go to
the front desk of Block A of International Plaza to apply for campus entry
documents during the closure period;

2) WEBAKE, NEBETKRAE A BW & FiEERES, HEEE
FRGEERZRAE A BEH 6 48; If you want to leave the campus, you
should register for the leave slip at the front desk in Block A of

International Plaza and register again there after you return to school.

SHAAXETEMEWTFERNY, THRITEFRFR ML EIE 010-64492122,
If you need help during the closure period, please call School of
International Education through 010-64492122.

R R B 22 f# 5 BE 4, Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
XANE B R 5 K ¥ EIRE K
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